
Non-Discrimination Policy 
It is the policy of Bellin College to be nondiscriminatory in terms of race, color, creed, national and 
ethnic origin, religion, age, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, marital status, or disability in the 
admission of students, in student programs and in the employment of College faculty and staff. 

In conformance with applicable federal and state regulations, Bellin College is committed to 
nondiscrimination, equal opportunity and affirmative action in its educational programs and 
employment policies. Inquiries concerning this policy may be directed to the Director of Student Affairs 
and DEI. 

For more information, visit: https://www.bellincollege.edu/campus-life/student-services/policies-and-
procedures. 
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